October 18, 2014

Dan Williams Langford and Low 248 Warren Avenue, Portland, Maine 04103

RE: MEPS renovation Project at 510 Congress Street

Dear Dan,

The extent of the renovations for the MEPS facility located at 510 Congress Street are primarily related to replacement of interior finishes. The project is not altering any existing use or egress pattern, thus we have not completed a formal code review for this project.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Ryan Senatore, AIA LEED BD+C

Ryan Senatore Architecture, LLC, Principal